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Article 19: Children have the right to be protected from harm. 

 
           Friday 13th September 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Good news! We are going to start up again the ever-popular toast club starting this Monday 16th 
September.  
 
We have looked carefully into how we will structure toast club to ensure that we can offer it to all of the 
children, and each year group will have their own day so will only be able to access toast club once a 
week. 
 
It would be helpful if the children could bring the exact money, which is 20p, to avoid having to 
sort and give change.  
 
We are aware of children’s allergies and will have dairy free butter and gluten free bread ready and 
available where needed. Please do contact your child’s class teacher if they have any other specific 
dietary needs. The days the children will be able to access toast club are as follows: 
 
Monday – Year 3 
 
Tuesday – Year 4 
 
Wednesday – Year 5 
 
Thursday – Year 6 
  
There is no toast club on a Friday, although children who have earnt a toast token, can use it on this day. 
 
We look forward to the smell of warm toast wafting through the corridors again. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

Mr M Wilson 
Headteacher 
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